
 
  

 

Zenith Office Opening Hours over the Festive Period  

Zenith will be open during our normal business hours 8am to 6pm up until Monday 23rd, we will 

close at 4pm on Tuesday 24th December Our offices will be closed on all bank holidays and operate 

slightly reduced hours, 8.45am to 5.30pm from Friday 27th to Monday 30th December and 8.45am 

to 4pm Tuesday 31st December.  We will return to normal business hours from Thursday 2nd 

January.  However, due to restricted rental branch opening hours, certain booking restrictions will 

apply, these are detailed below. 

Christmas Period Reservations or Bookings 

Deliveries will only be possible up until 10am on Tuesday 24th December.  Deliveries to start after 

Christmas cannot begin before midday on Friday 27th, however, walk ins may be available from 

9am.  Hires required to start earlier than this will be charged from 10am Tuesday 24th of December.  

Christmas Period Terminations 

Any termination requests for vehicles requiring collection must be submitted to us by midday on 

Friday 20th December, with the last time/date for off-hire 12.30pm Monday 23rd December.  

Vehicles must remain available for collection up until 6pm on Tuesday 24th or the hire will be 

charged through to 10am on the 27th.  Drivers wishing to return their vehicles to a rental branch can 

do so during branch opening hours; typically, this will be until 4pm on Tuesday 24th, but please 

check as it is dependent on the specific branch location.  Vehicles left on branch forecourts when the 

site is closed will remain on rent and liability remains with the customer until the branch reopens. 

New Year Reservations or Bookings 

New Year deliveries will only be possible up until midday on Tuesday 31st.  Deliveries to start after 

New Year cannot start before 12 noon on Thursday 2nd January, however, walk ins may be available 

from 9am.  Please note, for Scotland, earliest deliveries will be from midday on Friday 3rd January. 

New Year Terminations 

Any termination requests for vehicles requiring collection must be submitted to us by midday on 

Monday 30th December and available for collection up until 6pm 31st December, or the hire will be 

charged through to midday on Tuesday 2nd January (England, Wales & NI) or noon Wednesday 3rd 

January (Scotland).  Drivers wishing to return their vehicles to a rental branch can do so during 

branch opening hours; typically, this will be until 4pm on Tuesday 31st, but please check dependent 

on the specific branch location.  Vehicles left on branch forecourts when the site is closed will 

remain on rent and liability remains with the customer until the branch reopens. 

Thank you for your continued support, should you have any questions regarding any of the 

information provided, please contact your account manager who will be happy to help. 

Kind regards, 

Tom Brewer 
Commercial Director - Rental 
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